
2/28/2013 
 
 
To Whom This May Concern, 
 
My name is Chris Watkins. I am the owner of 3rd Generation Movers.  I am writing in 
regards to issue # TV/121722.  For the entire year of 2012 I moved my family and my 
business to Chino California.  I did not work in the state of Washington at all in 2012.  
My address in Chino was 8241 Garden Gate St. Chino, Ca.  91708. (I faxed proof to 
Matt) I did not receive any mail from you all so I was not aware of the annual report that 
was required of me, although I put in a change of address.  Because of this I also did not 
know of the hearing that I was supposed to attend this month.  My understanding was that 
I had to send in the annual report no later than 2/28/2013.  I am a first time business 
owner so I am learning and most of these requirements are new to me.   
 
I am asking that you all please do not cancel my license for it will require me to reapply 
all over again and pay the fee and I will be unable to work for a period of time.  I no 
longer live at the Desmoines address so I do not receive mail there.  My current address is 
11216 s.e. 235th place.  Kent, Wa. 98031.  Please contact me with your decision and with 
any questions that you may have. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chris Watkins 
253-220-8614   


